Subject: RE: UA Resolution 3 (Response to the President's Request for "Limited, Voluntary Advance

Notice")

Date: Monday, April 6, 2015 at 10:35:14 AM Eastern Daylight Time

From: Office of the President **To:** OA-ACTIONS-L, Jim Blair

Dear Jim,

Thank you for submitting UA R3, Response to the President¹s Request for ³Limited, Voluntary Advance Notice.² I appreciate both the University Assembly¹s consideration of the Codes and Judicial Committee¹s recommendation and the CJC¹s efforts to earnestly examine this issue as it relates to the policy provisions of the Campus Code of Conduct and the CJC¹s own understanding of the Code¹s ³spirit and purposes.²

I acknowledge the UA's rejection of my request to incorporate a 'limited, voluntary advance notice' procedure in the Campus Code. I respectfully disagree, however, with the UA's stance that such a voluntary heads-up regarding major outdoor demonstrations or rallies would somehow chill freedom of expression.

Thank you for your ongoing leadership on this set of issues.

Regards,

David

David J. Skorton President, Cornell University 300 Day Hall Ithaca, NY 14853 (607) 255-5201 www.cornell.edu

From: actions-request@assembly.cornell.edu [mailto:actions-request@assembly.cornell.edu] **On Behalf Of** Jim Blair

Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 10:43 AM

To: actions@assembly.cornell.edu

Subject: [actions] UA Resolution 3 (Response to the President's Request for "Limited, Voluntary Advance Notice")

Dear President Skorton,

It is my duty to convey to you U.A. Resolution 3, "Response to the President's Request for "Limited, Voluntary Advance Notice."

This issue was earnestly examined at length, and with due diligence, by the U.A.'s Codes and Judicial Committee and ultimately it was their unanimous recommendation that this concept should not be incorporated into the Campus Code of Conduct.

Sincerely,	
-Jim	
James N. Blair	

Chair, University Assembly 109 Day Hall Cornell University Ithaca NY 14853 p: 607-255-1709

e: <u>ua@assembly.cornell.edu</u>